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PROPOSAL FOR A DIRECTIVE
ON CORPORATE

SUSTAINABILITY DUE
DILIGENCE

We are the Voice of Luxembourg‘s Industry

Please find below the joint position of Chamber of Commerce Luxembourg and
FEDIL regarding the Proposal for a Directive on Corporate Sustainability Due
Diligence.

READ THE POSITION

https://fedil.lu/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Corporate-Sustainability-Due-Diligence-Directive_Joint-position-Chambre-de-Commerce-Fedil.pdf

